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- “redefining mechanical service”

April 17, 2012

TO:  St. Paul City Council

RE:  Semple Companies
91 Ridder Circle

Council members,

Hasn’t the City of St. Paul chased enough businesses away? I find it extremely hard to believe
in these strenuous and financially challenging times that the city has not allowed the Semple
Company to finish the crushing and re-cycling of the concrete on their once zoned “recycling
& processing center”.

They are not asking for a zoning ordinance change but only to complete the re-cycling
processes of existing materials. I urge you to give these small business people an opportunity
to complete this process via an “Interim Use Permit”. Let the city work in cooperation with
the small businesses of our community.

Sincerely,

Mickey Nasseff
Founder and President




